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From:
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2025 3:24 PM
Subject: NSCA Community Update - June 17, 2025

Niguel Shores Community Association 
Community Update – June 17, 2025 

For the most up to date information visit:  niguelshores.org 

Pickleball and Tennis Courts Closure 
The NSCA Pickleball and Tennis Courts will be closed from Monday, June 23 to Wednesday June 25 for 
court repairs. The courts will reopen again at regular time on Thursday, June 26 (No court cleaning is 
scheduled for this day). 

33654 Niguel Shores Drive 
Dana Point, CA 92629 

(949) 493-0122


